From: Josh Moritz < >

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 10:43 AM
To: DOT Environmental Planning
Subject: In support of repair of the Cribari Bridge in Westport CT

As a resident of Westport CT, | just want to let you know that | want the Cribara bridge to be repaired, not
replaced. | do not want the height of the truss to be higher than it is now. | feel strongly that the truss is not
only necessary as a visual element of a historical site, but also a physical element that prevents oversized
trucks from using the bridge.

Josh Moritz



